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18th November 2024   

 
Dear Parents and carers,  
  

Re: Winter Wonderland – Main Site, Sunny Bank Satellite, Fulston Manor Satellite and Sixth Form    

  

From Tuesday 17th December until Thursday 19th December, the Christmas Winter Wonderland will once 
more arrive at Meadowfield School with our new and improved Sensory Garden being transformed into 
a magical breath-taking space for all pupils in the school.   

 

The PE Team, members of FOMS, the creativity department and school community will be working hard 
to create a fantastic memory that will provide much joy, fun and a number of sensory experiences. There 
will be many interactive activities and an opportunity for parents to visit the space for a small donation 
towards our Friends of Meadowfield charity.  
 
Christmas Market and Winter Walk  
Importantly Parents/carers and families are welcome after school on Thursday 19th December from 
3:30pm to walk through the Wonderland and engage with a Christmas market with food, toys and gifts 
for sale.  Entrance will be through reception and you will be led by a member of staff to the Wonderland.  
  

The Friends of Meadowfield charity have organised sensory reindeers to visit the Wonderland on 
Wednesday 18th December and pupils can pet and meet these majestic and kind animals, who bring a 
special meaning to Christmas.   
  

Please complete the consent form on Weduc to enable your child to meet and pet the reindeers.   
 
Please be aware that if we do not have permission your child will not be able to participate.  
   

We endeavour to make sure we create the most magnificent experience that allows pupils to finish the 
term in a positive manner ready to enjoy the Christmas break.  
  

Yours faithfully  
  

Ian Harman  
Chairperson of FOMS  
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Winter Wonderland – Visiting Reindeers Wednesday 18th December 2024  

 
Please return to the office  
 
 
 
 

I DO / DO NOT* give permission for child to visit and pet the reindeers.  
 
*Please ensure you choose one option, thank you  

 
  

Any allergies relating to animal hair    YES / NO    
  
  

Allergy Details:  
 
__________________________________________________________________________________  
  

  
 Pupils Name: _____________________________   Class: _________________________________  

  

  
 Signature: _______________________________   Date: _________________________________  

                                   Parent/Carer  
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